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Dear Mr Abell,

Thank you for your letter of 25 June, to the Secretary of State for Culture, Olympics, Media and 
Sport, the Rt Hon Jeremy Hunt MP, about the Press Complaint Commission. I have been asked to 
respond, please accept my apology for the delayed response.

I am writing to confirm receipt of your letter and that the points raised have been noted 
accordingly.

Thank you,

Ade Jagun
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